
 

 
 

The Sixth Form Summer Ball is held annually to celebrate the 
achievements of Years 12 and 13. This year's ball was a spectacular 
event attended by the majority of the Sixth Form students, who were 
all dressed to impress. The evening began with a lovely barbecue in 
the gardens of The Cotswold Lodge; luckily, the sun was shining and 
we didn't get the usual British weather! Later on, the high heels came 
off as nobody could resist the dance floor. I'm sure the Year 13s were 
very pleased with the send-off, and we wish them all the best on their 
new path in life.  
 

The Sixth Form Committee did an excellent job in organising this 
memorable event, and it was lovely to see past and present teachers 
attending to say goodbye.  A big thank you to Barry King (PhotoKing) 
for taking some amazing photos and Harlequin DJ for providing the 
tunes. 
 
Emily Young – 12WMCN 
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Year 10 Visit to Birmingham University 

On Thursday 16th June we took 6 Year 10 students to  
Birmingham University for a Life, Environmental and Sports  
Sciences discovery day. Here students had taster lectures  
and demonstrations of what could be studied at university  
and a tour of the campus to gain an understanding of  
university life. The lectures ranged from physiotherapy to urban 
living and the students really enjoyed getting involved.  
We were all surprised to find how green and spacious the  
campus was and how many courses and modules were  
available to choose from.  
 
Mrs C Edwards – Assistant Faculty Leader, Science 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Just a reminder that the closing date for donating Sainsbury’s Active Kids Vouchers is Friday 8th July.  Please 
can you bring all your vouchers into reception as soon as possible or you can find out more and donate on-line 
at https://activekids.sainsburys.co.uk/ 
 
Gosford Hill School is registered as a beneficiary of Active Kids Vouchers and we would greatly benefit from 
your donations of the vouchers.   
 
We will let you know how many we collect!  
 
Ms P Challans - Business Manager 

 

Year 7 Winners 

Sainsbury’s Active Kids Vouchers – “Eat well, Move well, Live well”! 

Proposed NUT Strike 
 

You may have heard in the 
media about a proposed strike 
on Tuesday 5th July.  We do not 
anticipate that this will affect the 
running of the school. 
 
Mr N Sellars - Headteacher 
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